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From: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie>
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ICaution: This is an External Email and may have malicious content. Please take care when
clicking links or opening attachments. When in doubt, contact the ICT Helpdesk.

Dear Ms Thornton

We refer to your email dated 27 February 2025. We are in agreement with your request for an extension of time
to submit your observations in relation to the above-mentioned licence application and EIAR.

We look forward to receiving your response by the agreed date of 25 March 2025.

Kind regards
Eve O’Sullivan
Programme Officer
Business Support & Environmental Assessment Team
Water, Energy and Business Support Programme
Office of Environmental SustaInability, Wexford
Foireann Tacaiochta Gn6 & MeasOnaithe Comhshaoil

An C16rTacaiochta maidir le hUisce, Fuinneamh agus Gn6
An Oifig um Inbhunaitheacht i leith carsai Comhshaoil, Loch Garman
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